Crazy for You: Life and Love on the Lam

In the tradition of Janet Evanovich and
Susan Elizabeth Phillips, Juliet Rosetti ups
the ante in her laugh-out-loud funny
Escape Diaries series, as Mazie Maguire
must use any means necessary to keep her
main squeeze out of the slammer. Once
you escape from prison and ride off into
the sunset with the gorgeous guy who
helped you nail a killer, you live happily
ever after, right? Well, not exactlynot if
youre Mazie Maguire, and the flow chart of
your life looks like a pinball machine.
Mazie has broken up with her guy, Ben
Labeck, she cant pay her rent, her car is
infested with mice, and shes working at a
coffee shop where the dress code is teddies,
thongs, and toe-cleavage heels. Now Ben is
the chief suspect in a murder investigation,
and Mazies tapping into her fugitive wiles
to keep him out of jail. Strictly as friends,
she vows. No kissing, no touching, no
romance. But how is Mazie supposed to
keep her thoughts platonic when her buddy
is giving her sexy back rubs, and a
make-believe-were-newlyweds
charade
puts her in the mood for a wedding
night?Praise for the Mazie Maguire series
Crazy for You Mazie is a klutz in the spirit
of Stephanie Plum... . Shes a
take-life-by-the-horns kind of person that I
want to know. Quirky, delightful fun ...
More
Mazie,
please.Barbara
Vey,
Publishers WeeklyI can still remember
how happy I felt while reading the
book.Keepers Book Reviews A light read,
with
laughter
abound
...
truly
hilarious.Literarily Illumined
[Juliet
Rosetti is] a great story teller and I know I
will
read
everything
she
writes.Book-Loving The Escape Diaries I
cant say enough good things about this fun,
delightful book. Its a quick read that will
have you calling your friends to have them
read it so you can all talk about it.Barbara
Vey, Publishers Weekly Includes a special
message from the editor, as well as
excerpts from other Loveswept titles.
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